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A big thank you to our members for their patience the last three weeks as we struggled through kitchen 
staff shortages primarily due to covid-19 related issues which forced a reduction in restaurant operating 
hours. We are back to normal operating hours beginning this week. 

Also, thanks to the management team for coming up with a solution to keep the Tiki open while the 
kitchen floor was re-surfaced. Our liquor license requires food service to sell alcohol. The solution was to 
serve microwaved food out of the Tiki with disposable plates and utensils.  

We are in the process of finalizing the budget for 2022 and as part of the process we will have a finance 
town hall near the end of September. Member input is important so we encourage all members to 
attend and participate. 


